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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 7th March 2013 in the Village Hall

Queen Elizabeth II Playing Fields 

A councillor reported on the QE II Playing Fields initiative and advised that if an organisation signs up to this initiative they are then able to apply for grants and awards.  It also means that the Memorial Ground would become a playing field in perpetuity.  It was agreed for the councillor to make further investigations.   
Metro Count/Community Speed Watch update
The outcome of the metro count on Common Road in January was discussed and the Parish Council have been advised that this site would not be eligible for CSW.  It may be possible to run a scheme for Whiteparish, which could include checks on Common Road, if the scheme focuses on A27 speeding issues where the check was eligible.  However due to changes within the Police at present they are unable to train up new CSW schemes. They are working on a new process to make it easier.  The Parish Council wish to thank the villagers who have volunteered for CSW and the Clerk will be in touch as it develops.
Red Gateway

The red gateway has now been installed at the Romsey Road end of the village.
Best Kept Village 
It was agreed to not enter the competition this year due to the large scale building developments taking place in the village.
Next Meeting

There were three Members of the Public present at the meeting. Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is at 7.30pm on Thursday, 18th April 2013 in the Village Hall.    The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the Clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council
Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, 
Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com


Tel. 01722 711858 
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